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July 8, 2021

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  Case No. 20-1288-EL-BGN
Joint Application to Transfer

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please find attached correspondence from Hecate Energy Highland 2, LLC regarding the joint
application to transfer filed on July 2, 2021 in this proceeding. While Hecate Energy Highland 2, LLC
committed in the joint application to adhere to all conditions related to the Certificate issued in this
proceeding upon transfer approval, we are submitting the attached correspondence to further support
the statement in the joint application. Also, courtesy copies of the joint application have been mailed to
the Highland County Board of Commissioners, the Whiteoak Township Board of Trustees and the Clay
Township Board of Trustees.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this correspondence.

Very truly yours,

/sl Michael J. Settineri

Michael J. Settineri
Attorney for Hecate Energy Highland 4, LLC and
Hecate Energy Highland 2, LLC

Attachment

cc: All Parties of Record

7/08/2021 39579957

Columbus | Washington | Cleveland | Cincinnati | Akron | Houston | Pittsburgh | California



July 7, 2021

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

RE: Case No. 20-1288-EL-BGN
Joint Application to Transfer

Dear Ms. Troupe:

On July 2, 2021, Hecate Energy Highland 4, LLC (“Highland 4”) and Hecate
Energy Highland 2, LLC (“Highland 2”) (collectively, the “Joint Applicants”) filed a Joint
Application to Transfer (“Joint Application”). Through the Joint Application, the Joint Applicants
seek approval for Highland 4 to transfer the 35 MW phase of the 100 MW Certificate
(“Certificate”) granted in this case by the Ohio Power Siting Board (“OPSB”) on March 18, 2021
and modified upon rehearing on June 24, 2021, from Highland 4 to Highland 2. While Highland
2 committed in the Joint Application to adhere to all conditions related to the Certificate upon the
transfer approval, it is also submitting this company correspondence to the OPSB to further support
the statement in the Joint Application. Accordingly, upon OPSB approval of the transfer, it is
Highland 2’s intent to adhere to all conditions related to the Certificate.

Please contact me at 416-270-1334 with any questions.

Very truly yours,

s Y Otaror

Yuri Otarov (Jul 7,2021 15:34 EDT)
[Yuri Otarov, Senior Project Manager |
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